
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Upcoming 
Dates: 
 

• August 20th 
Back Pack 
Blessing 
Mass 

• August 28th 
Catechist 
Meeting  

• September 
11th 6:00-
7:15 First 

Class 

• September 
18th Class 

• September 
25th Class 

 

Welcome Back 
 

 
The School of Religion Office is now open. 
 
Registration is automatic for families who have previously 
been in the program, but if you have a child who is NEW to 
the program, you must fill out the registration form fro the 
new student. 
 
Registration forms can be downloaded from our website: 
www.mostholyredeemer.org and brought to the office. 
 
The office is now open Monday – Friday 9am to 2pm. If you 
have any questions or concerns, or would like to volunteer in 
the program, please call Meg Sullivan 708-710-8195 (cell), 
346-8185 (office) or email SOR@mostholyredeemer.org  
 
2023 -2024 Tuition & Sacrament Fees: 
 
One Child: $265 
Two Children: $375 
Three or more children: $425 
 
First Communion: $50 
Confirmation: $50 
 
Tuition can be paid utilizing Give Central, Venmo, Check or 
Cash  
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Welcome Back!! 
I hope your summer was a good one filled with family, fun and friends. 
I’m still trying to wrap my head around the fact that it is time for the 
new school year to begin! 
We are still in need of catechists at grade levels 3, 4, 6 and 8. If you know 
someone who is looking for involvement in the parish life of Most Holy 
Redeemer, please contact me or Meghan at dre@mostholyredeemer.org 
or sor@mostholyredeemer.org . We are having a new catechist 
orientation on Monday evening August 21st from 6-7pm. We also will be 
holding a Welcome Back All Catechist Meeting on Monday, August 
28th from 6-7pm. We will have your class lists and lesson plans ready for 
you.  
Catechal Sunday is September 17th at 9:30am Mass. It is the first Family 
Mass of the yeasr and will be hosted by our 8th Grade. More information 
will be forthcoming. 
Looking forward to seeing all of you at our All Catechist Meeting on 
August 28th. 
 
Margie Guadagno 

 

 

 

From the Director  
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October: 
 
10/1 Mass of Enrollment 2nd Grade at 
9:30 Mass 
 
10/2-6:00-7:15 CLASS 
 
10/9-NO CLASS-Columbus Day 
 
10/16 6:00-7:15 Class  
 
10/22 Family Mass 3rd Grade 9:30am 
 
10/23 6:00-7:15 CLASS 
 
10/30 6:00-7:15 CLASS 
  

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events 
 

Raider Run info 
 
Barbeque Bash 
 
 

 


